
Rules Committee, 

It's actually way past time! (We wouldn't have had Bush II or Trump!) For any politician with integrity, 

this shouldn't even be controversial. Oregonians overwhelmingly support the National Popular Vote - 

Oregon would become relevant in national elections, and the vote of each citizen would become 

much more equal, like we all were taught it's supposed to be. Please pass HB2927 this year with no 

amendments and no ballot referral. 
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